
 
(F.R.O.G. – Fully Rely On God) 

Philippians 4:13 I can do all things through Him who strengthens me. 

The Borgia Bulletin 
 February 22, 2017  

E-mail: Lborgia@morningsideacademy.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I look forward to seeing you 

tomorrow evening at 6:30 for the 

Parent Teacher Meeting in the 

classroom.  We will be discussing 

the important activities during the 

last few months of First Grade. 

 

I would love to see you at 

Morningside Church!  Services are 

on Saturday at 6:30 p.m. or 

Sunday at 9 a.m. or 11:00 a.m.  

(I usually attend the Saturday 

evening service.) 

 

1. Feb. 23 – Parent Teacher 
Meeting – 6:30 p.m. in the 
classroom – Parents only   

2. March 17 – Fun Run 
3. March 20-24 - Spring Break 
4. March 27-30 – SAT Week 
5. March 31 – Field Trip – 

Brevard Zoo–Parents 
welcome 

 

**Wednesdays – AWANA –  

A children’s program  

at the Upper School** 

Call the church for more 

information – 772-335-5166 

 

 
Phonics Test on Thursdays 

Review HB pages 90, 112, 117, 119, 

123, and Charts 8-10 for Test on 

March 2.  Review last week’s test 

and read all the words on the back of 

the page. 

 

Spelling List 20 words due Friday. 

Study daily. 

 

READING 
Your child should read 20 minutes per 
day (at least 5 times per week) of 
supplemental reading – Please have 
your child color in the Book-It calendar 
each day they read.  Parents, please 
initial on the calendar beside each day 
they read. 
 

February Book-It Calendar 
Due March 1 

 

 

Handwriting 
Please practice cursive writing and 
proper pencil “two finger pinch/third 
finger rest” grip at home. Encourage 
your child to work carefully daily on 
seatwork. 

 

 

 

 
 

BIBLE 
Verse due March 1 

Jeremiah 29:11- “For I know 
the plans I have for you,” 

declares the Lord, “Plans to 
prosper you and not to harm 
you, plans to give you hope 

and a future.” 
 

 
 

Math Test on Wednesdays 
Please review the 

measurement sheet.  
Please review coins and time 

with your child at home.  
 
 

 
 

Soon the students may bring in 
toys to school.  Watch the 

assignment book or this letter.  
 

mailto:Lborgia@morningsideacademy.com

